
 

Newsletter Term 4: March 2020 

DIARY DATES  

 

MARCH  APRIL MAY 

Tuesday 10th March 

Yr 6 School Beat Assembly 

Parent Forum 

 

Wednesday 1st April 

Wren class trip to see lambing at 

local farm 

 

Friday 8th May 

Bank holiday 

Thursday 12th March 

Wren class Westonbirt trip  

Friday 3rd April 

9:15am Easter service 

2:30pm Easter Bonnet Parade & 

Egg Hunt 

END OF TERM 

 

 

Friday 13th March 

Sports Relief challenge 

Sunday 5th April 

Palm Sunday service with the 

Bishop of Tewkesbury & donkeys! 

 

 

Sunday 22nd March 

11:00am Mother’s Day service 

Monday 20th April 

SCHOOL RESUMES 

 

 

Friday 27th March 

NCSA School Disco 

 

  

Tuesday 31st March 

KS2 - Visit from Rabbi Zvi 

 

  

 

Our Christian value this term is: Forgiveness 

  



 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy birthday to Holly, who will be celebrating her birthday in March. 

 

 

 

 

BIG SCHOOLS BIRDWATCH 

Congratulations to Rohan whose homemade game, 

called Guess the Bird featured in an article in The 

Week Junior! 

 

 

WREN CLASS CAKE SALE 

Thank you for all the wonderful cake donations. We raised £71.99 and with this money we 

were able to purchase some fantastic dictionaries from Octavia’s Bookshop. 

 

 

 

  



ASC - COOKERY 

The children have enjoyed participating in cookery club this term. They have made an 

array of tasty dishes whilst learning many new cookery skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTINGLE SERVICE 

The school enjoyed their recent trip to the church for Christingle service. Thank to you to 

those that joined us and for all your generous donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OWL CLASS WRITE TO PRITI PATEL 

Owl class students wrote to Priti Patel in February. They had read a book by Onjali Rauf 

called ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’. It is a story about a refugee child from Syria, 

who arrives without his parents. The children wrote letters in support of allowing more 

refugees into the UK. 

GWT NATURE QUIZ 

Congratulations to Mina, Rohan, Eloise and Holly who came second in the first round of the 

Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust’s Nature Quiz. 

EASY FUNDRAISING AT EASYFUNDRAISING.ORG.UK 

Support our school through Easyfundraising.org.uk 

We want our children to Discover, Learn and Succeed in our small rural school. Join Easy 

fundraising and you can collect donations for us every time you buy something online. It 

won’t cost a penny extra so please help us raise funds. Every time you shop at Amazon, 

Argos, John Lewis, Next, Tesco (to name but a few participating retailers) you could be 

earning money which can be turned into a donation for us.  

Anyone can do this, so do please ask friends and family to sign up too. Find out more by 

going to: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/northcerneyprimaryacademy 
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